
We can’t wait to have you join us 

for breakfast soon! For the safety 

of our staff, family & community we 

will do carry out orders Wednesday 

through Saturday with pickup 

available 4:30-7pm.   

 

We will keep you posted when we 

feel it is safe to resume dine-in 

service. 

 

Thank you for your support! 


